
Broadcast Message: SEVP Field Representative Positions Available on USAJobs 

To: All SEVIS users 

Date: Jan. 24, 2024 

Number: 2401-03 

 

General Information 

The Student and Exchange Visitor Program (SEVP) published vacancy announcements for 

vacant SEVP field representative positions on USAJobs. These announcements are to hire GS-

0301-12/13 Field Representatives (HSI-12193417-DE-DBA) in the following locations: 

• Arlington, VA. 

• Columbia, SC. 

• El Paso, TX. 

• Los Angeles, CA.   

• Miami, FL.  

• Milwaukee, WI.  

• Portland, ME. 

• Seattle, WA.  

• Tulsa, OK. 

SEVP encourages all who are interested to apply. Additional information about the positions and 

how to apply are available in the corresponding vacancy announcement on USAJobs. These 

announcements will close on Tuesday, Jan. 30, 2024. 

Disclaimer 

The Broadcast Message is not a substitute for applicable legal requirements, nor is it itself a rule 

or a final action by SEVP. It is not intended to, does not, and may not be relied upon to create 

any right or benefit, substantive or procedural, enforceable at law by any party in any 

administrative, civil, or criminal matter. 

 

https://www.usajobs.gov/job/772178300
https://www.usajobs.gov/job/772178300
https://twitter.com/StudyinStates
https://www.linkedin.com/company/student-and-exchange-visitor-program?trk=biz-companies-cym
https://www.facebook.com/StudyintheStates
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Js9QXKTlMUs

